
TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

www.thsd.k12.ca.us 

www.facebook.com/twainharteschool 
Parent Newsletter – October 1, 2021  

 
  MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
 10/2- Meet the First Responders 
 10/5-10/7- Half Days for Parent Teacher Conferences, Dismissal 12:00 noon 
 10/13- Picture Day 
 10/13- Board of Trustees Meeting, 4:00 p.m., Board Rm   
  
 REMINDER EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY – DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM. 
 

OCTOBER MENU is on the reverse of this newsletter. The cafeteria will do their best to 
follow the menu as printed however, menu changes may occur on short notice. Due to 
shipping issues, and a shortage of supplies, breakfast and/or lunch components may not be 
delivered. 
 
OCTOBER 5-7 will be half days. Dismissal will be 12:00 noon for all grades. Teachers will be 
completing parent/teacher conferences during this time. Please watch your parent 
communication app, and your student’s backpack, for conference scheduling and important 
information from your student’s teacher.  
 
PICTURE DAY is scheduled for October 13. Watch your student’s backpack for picture 
envelopes and information. Pictures can be purchased online using the code provided on the 
flyers or, by sending the payment envelope with your child.  
 
YEARBOOK COVER CONTEST will be held this year. Each student may submit one form of 
artwork, either digital or graphic by 12/1/21. The theme for this year’s cover will be “School 
Spirit”. The winner of this contest will receive a free yearbook. Please submit your entry to 
dbengard@twainharteschool.com or drop it by the front office no later than 12/1/21. 
 
MEET THE FIRST RESPONDERS at the Motherlode Fairgrounds has been temporarily 
postponed. The new date and time will be announced when available.   
 
Twain Harte PM Club is continuing to take sign-ups for the 2021/2022 school year. We 
provide after school enrichment care, including activities such as homework help, art, STEM, 
and other curriculum projects. Registration for the year is $45 and the daily fee is $18 for 
regular days and $22 for minimum days. Currently we are open from after school until 
5:30pm. If you would like to sign up please call or text 209-768-8005.  
Thank You, Sami Rice  
 
ATCAA HEAD START is accepting applications for pregnant moms to children age 5. For 
applications or more information call (209)533-0361 or visit www.atcaa.org and look for Head 
Start under the programs tab. 
 
REMINDER – Please be sure to pre-screen your child for any systems of illness 
before sending them to school.  Please call the school office to verify your child’s absence.   
 
GO BRAVES! 
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